Carolina Power & Light Company
P.O. Box 10429
Southport, NC 284610429

NOV 29 1935

SERIAL: BSEP 95-0536

U. S Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTENTION: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

BRUNSWICK STEAM ELECTRIC PLANT, UNIT NOS. 1 AND 2
DOCKET NOS. 50-325 AND 50-324/LICENSE NOS. DPR-71 AND DPR-62
CONVERSION TO IMPROVED STANDARD TECHNICAL SPECIFICATIONS

Gentlemen:

The purpose of this letter is to inform the NRC staff of Carolina Power & Light Company's (CP&L)
intent to convert the current Technical Specifications of the Brunswick Steam Electric Plant,
Units 1 and 2, to the format contained in NUREG-1433, “Standard Technical Specifications,
General Electric Plants, BWR/4. “ Revision 1, April 1965, CP&L's current plan is to submit the
license amendment request for tnis conversion in November, 1996, along witn the basis for
operating with extended (24-month) fuel cycies. Implementation of the ITS at the Brunswick
Plant is scheduled for 1997. CP&L will keep the NRC staff informed of any changes to this
schedule.

Please refer any questions regarding this submittal 1o Mr. George Honma at (910) 457-2741.

Mimger - Regulatory Affairs
Brunswick Nuclear Plant
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cc Mr. S. D. Ebneter, Regional Administrator, Region ||
Mr. D. C. Trimble, Jr., NRR Project Manager - Brunswick Units 1 and 2
Mr. C. A. Patterson, NRC Senior Resident Inspector - Brunswick Units 1 and 2
The Honorable H. Wells, Chairman - North Carolina Utilities Commission
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